
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you are aware, following the publication of the Ofsted Inspection report for Barlby High 
School last term a parents evening that took place to allow parents and carers to share their 
concerns. Since then we hope that all members of the school community have found it easier to 
share their concerns at the point where they arise. At the previous meeting it was suggested 
that we would hold regular meetings to enable better communication. 
 

With that in mind, we will be holding an open evening, from 5pm to 7pm on Thursday 7th April, 
where there will be the opportunity to discuss the Action Plan and policy changes that the 
school has already progressed with. The format of the evening will be slightly different to the 
previous meeting following feedback that parents and carers want individual opportunities for 
discussion. The evening this time will involve individual appointments with a range of Trust and 
School staff. Should you have a concern, the CEO, Executive Principal, the Head of School 
alongside members of the Senior Leadership Team will be available for you to meet with. 
 
In order to book an appointment with the relevant member of staff, please complete the Google 
form in the link below. 
 
https://forms.gle/nz2KtinVN2gk188R6 

 
If you are unable to attend this event, we will be organising two further open evenings next term. 
Alternatively, you are more than welcome to contact the school directly to organise a meeting to 
discuss anything you would like raising with the school. We are also conscious that parents of 
Year 11 and Year 8 will have had parents' evenings in the last two weeks, so if there are 
specific concerns in these areas, please let us know. 
 
I do hope that you will be able to attend.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Gardner 
Head of School 
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